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Lieutenant Reagan Scott
Beeville Police Department

August 21, 2007

Dear Lieutenant Scott,

I would like to take this opportunity to again thank you for assisting with the AC. Jones
High School back to school teacher staff development. Your input and knowledge on
campus security, gang awareness, and drug prevention added greatly to the success of the
training. The teachers were very complementary of your presentation and appreciated
having input from local law enforcement.

A.C. Jones High School and the Beeville Police Department continue to work as a solid
team in our collaborative efforts to shape and mold the lives of our community's young
adults. We really appreciate everything that you and your department have done to help
make AC. Jones High School a safer place for all our kids.

If I can ever be of any assistance to you please do not hesitate to call.

~erely" L1' ~

~,.d;;' ~
Patrick L. Seals
Assistant Principal/CATE Director
AC. Jones High School

Cc: Joe Trevino, Beeville Chief of Police
Dr. John Hardwick, Beeville ISD Superintendent

"Keeping Trojan Pride Alive"

Phone: (361) 362-6000 Fax: (361) 362-6048
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